Good Afternoon,

| hope this message finds you well. | am writing to follow up on my previous emails
from April 23rd and 29th, 2024.

| haven'’t received a response or acknowledgement to my previous correspondences,
and wanted to confirm that my inquiries have been received and are being
addressed.

Could you please provide an update on the status or direct me to the appropriate
person who can assist me?

Please note, we have more rain in the forecast as noted in the attachments.
Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Sincerely,

Larry Watts
(903) 930-2071



